
Welcome to Class 5! 

Welcome Year 5s (soon-to-be-Year 6s) to Class 5. I’ve had the pleasure 

of teaching half of you for the past 6 months and I’m very excited about 

another year together. For those of you I’ve not yet taught, I look 

forward to getting to know you all. (I’ve heard good things from Miss 

Richards!) Mrs Free will be our teaching support and will be with us every 

morning. Mrs Sanderson will teach the science on a Friday afternoon.  

 

 

 

Key information for a successful year in Year 6: 

 I am happy for you to bring in pencil cases providing you keep these in your trays and 

that they are not a distraction to you or anyone around you.  

 Please bring a water bottle to use at school. It will be kept by the sink to have during 

breaks.  

 

 Please ensure that you have your PE kit in school every day. Our PE days will be 

Monday and Thursday.  

 

 

 Homework days will be confirmed in September. It will be your responsibility to hand 

it in on time.  

 

 It is essential that you know your times tables thoroughly at the start of September. If 

you don’t, you will find other areas of maths more difficult. Those of you in Class 4 

have worked a lot on these this year with me. Please ensure you practise the ones 

you find a little trickier during your 6 weeks off.  

 

 CONGRATULATIONS!!!! You are now privileged bench-dwellers during assemblies. 

Smart sitting will ensure that you keep the privilege for the whole year!  

I will be continuing with netball club next year for Year 5s and 6s. Keep an eye out for the 

clubs letter coming out shortly! Have a lovely summer holiday – I look forward to hearing 

about all your adventures!      Miss Hewson 

 


